
Dear Yiannis,  
 
I'm writing in support of Channel 4 in the PSB Review. 
 
School of Everything is a social business that Channel 4 has invested in. We are also 
supported by the Young Foundation which carries on the work of Michael Young, the 
creator of the Open University. Our aim is to provide new educational opportunities 
for everyone by connecting learners directly with teachers in any subject they would 
like to learn. 
 
It was important for us in choosing to work with Channel 4 that they were publicly 
owned and, having now had some experience of working with Channel 4, I can see 
that there will be a funding gap for them in the future which will need to be filled. 
This is something where I feel it is important that a settlement be reached quickly. 
 
With all best wishes,  
Paul 
 


